
The RRR subcommittee had a meeting at 7PM on Tuesday, March 17 to discuss the current status of 
Recycling for the TOCC.  The meeting was conducted via Zoom.us 
 
We discussed recent decisions made by the Town Council - including the decision to pay the Goode 
Company to accept glass in its single stream collection. 
We also discussed a draft of a survey about recycling options to be presented to residents after approval 
by the Town Manager.   
 
The meeting lasted 1 hour. 
 
Betsy Johnson 
 


